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1.  I have drafted this provision in a very general way because there is no single type
of provider of long–term care.  There are, however, many different types of providers
or facilities that could provide long–term care; some are licensed, some are registered,
and some are certified.

2.  The amendments to s. 631.31 (1) (a) to (d) are technical amendments to conform
these paragraphs to current statutory format.
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